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I.
Scholarship Applications -- Hard copies are on the table and electronic copies are available for download at www.pakofc.us.  Applications need a lot of signatures and must be fully completed and mailed by Dec 31, 2013, so please don't wait.
II.
Many thanks to everyone who help with September BBQ and Golf Outing, especially George Boyd, John Kohl, and Paul Flaherty.
III.
October begins our annual lull in fundraising activities, so this begins a great time of year for us to recruit new council members.
IV.
There will be Financial Secretaries training here at the St. Rose Parish Center on October 14, at 7pm.  All brother Knights are welcome.
V.
Our annual Wise Men at School will happen on Tues., December 17 after the 8:30 Mass in Thomasville.
VI.
In light of the disappointing trajectory of our BBQ fundraising efforts over the past couple years, our council has to begin identifying other revenue means.  Therefore, we will hold a FUNDRAISING BRAINSTORMING SESSION at our November regular council meeting.  So put on your thinking caps, let your imaginations run wild, and come ready to share any/all ideas.
VII.
KNIGHT OF THE YEAR.

Our 2013 Knight of the Year is a soft-spoken, behind-the-scenes type of man, without whom many of our council functions would be nearly impossible.  He has been very active with our BBQs, the food pantry, and the adoration chapel.  A couple weeks ago, several of us discovered he cooks a great dinner, and he is the only brother I know to have served two terms as Grand Knight.  Please join me in congratulating Brother Rick Bosco as Council 10870's Knight of the Year for 2013!

